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The City of Marco Island recognizes that environmental and water quality issues are 
important to the residents of Marco Island.  As a result, we have set up an email subscription 
for residents who would like to receive updates on topics including Red Tide, Waterways 
Committee updates, beach clean-up opportunities, boating safety, water quality reports, and 
more.  To subscribe to this email distribution, go to 
https://www.cityofmarcoisland.com/newsletter/subscriptions.   
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